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Submission: I support Strathfield Council's submission to IPART. I am opposed to amalgamation because I believe the 
Strathfield residents will lose their voice and representation in the future if amalgamation goes ahead. It will cost our taxpayers 
in taxes and in badly needed infrastructure. I do not want Strathfield to lose it's identity and unique character. I don't want my 
tax dollars to subsidize other communities that I have no part of. 
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